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Special Points of 

Interest 

 BikeRight 

 Contact Forms 

 Parent Governor 

Election 

 NSPCC workshop 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

BikeRight Day 2                   

Tuesday 12th February 

 

NSPCC Parent Session                                                                                   

New Date TBC 

 

INSET Day 3                                 

Friday 15th February 

 

Half Term                               

18th—22nd February 

 

KS2 Archery Assembly                     

Tuesday 26th February                       

*** new activity *** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In geography this term Y6 have 

been studying the continent of     

Antarctica through the journey of 

the explorer Shackleton. They have 

also been learning about the im-

portance of Antarctica to the envi-

ronment and the impact of global 

warming.    

 

In science, Y6 have been learning about electricity and circuits.  In 

history we are studying the role of energy and its impact on society, 

especially the unpleasant jobs that came out of the pursuit of energy 

e.g. coal mining in Victorian times. 

 

Y4,5,6 are continuing to work hard and are showing increasing resili-

ence and independence as they continue to grow and mature as 

learners.  

 

Last week Y6 had their first hockey lesson 

taught by a qualified  hockey coach - this was a 

great success and the class are very much look-

ing forward to their lesson this week!   

 

 

Car park 

Please remember that the car park is not for pedestrians.  When 

picking up, dropping off or visiting on foot please use the pedestrian 

gate not the car park. 

Year 6—Learning 



 

BikeRight Day 2 

 

For those pupils in Y5 who have registered, please ensure that they 

have a roadworthy bike and cycling helmet with them on Tuesday 

12th February.  Children should also wear suitable warm clothes. 

Parent Governor 

We have received nominations from 2 parents to be a parent governor.  Ballot papers are 

being prepared and will be distributed next week.  All parents are entitled to vote for one 

candidate.  The ballot will close on Wednesday 27th February at 9.15am.  A ballot box will 

be placed in the reception entrance. 

Contact Forms 

Please keep these coming in.  We are updating our system in readiness for our new             

Management System - it will only be as good as the information we transfer into it! 

Free School Meals 

Wirral Council are encouraging all parents to register on the Online Free School Meals              

System regardless of whether you think you are entitled or not.  Going forwards, this will 

be the only way of automatically checking whether your child may be entitled.  Please          

register by going online to  

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims-wirral/ 

If you would like us to do this for you, please complete a form that is available from            

reception.  The system automatically checks every 2 weeks to see if children are entitled to 

a free meal. 

NSPCC Parent Session : 13th February POSTPONED 

Unfortunately the NSPCC have asked us to re-arrange this session.  A further letter will be 

sent out when we have received their new date. 


